
 
 

 
 
                                 

CITY OF URBANA/CUNNINGHAM TOWNSHIP 
 

NOTICE 
OF 

CANCELLATIONS 
            
 
 
 The regular meetings of the Urbana City Committee of the Whole and 

the Cunningham Town Board Budget Committee scheduled for Monday, 

December 28, 2009 have been cancelled.   

 The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Urbana City Committee of the 

Whole will be on Monday, January 11, 2010 at 7:00 p.m. in the City Council Chambers. 

The next scheduled meeting of the Cunningham Town Board Budget Committee is 

scheduled for Monday, January 25, 2010. 

 
   
 
    PHYLLIS D. CLARK 

     CITY CLERK 
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